Dear fellow students,

Did you know that 73% of UNK students would prefer a tobacco-free campus?

The UNK Health Education Office is excited to inform you that we have been working on a proposal for a 100% tobacco-free campus. This movement will help create a safer, healthier environment for all the students, faculty and staff.

Going 100% tobacco-free would make UNK a regional leader, becoming the first public nonmedical related institution of higher education in Nebraska to go tobacco-free. In addition to the construction of the new Wellness Center, UNK could further its commitment to the health and wellbeing of its students by providing a 100% tobacco free environment.





VOTE/POLL - On February 5 & 6, 2014, you will be asked to "vote" via a UNKQualtrics link, asking if you would prefer a 100% tobacco-free UNK.*

*Students' "votes" will not guarantee that UNK will or will not go 100% tobacco-free, but will be used as a factor in the administrative decision making process and will serve as supplemental data to the already gathered data from the Spring 2012 ACHA-NCHA.

Beginning on February 5th, the following link will become active and open for students to vote: https://unk.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_00YqJHwgmXq9cPz

Join us on January 22, 2014 at 7:00 pm in the Student Union Room 310 to ask any questions you have to our tobacco-free UNK panel.

If you have any questions, or would like to see statistical research, receive our 22 page informational booklet, or just want to express your opinion on the topic, please feel free to visit us at: www.healthedu4unk.org or, follow us on twitter for weekly updates at @UNKhealthEDU.

Again, thank you for your continued support and your leadership in making UNK a wonderful place to live, learn and work

Sincerely,

itchell

Samantha Mitchell, JNK Senior

President, Peer Health Education

Health Education Office
Division of Student Affairs

